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APR HEERF III -Student Grants  

Quarterly Fund Report (as of June 30, 2021) 

The HEERF III is authorized by the American Rescue Plan (ARP), signed into law on March 
11, 2021, providing $39.6 billion in support to institutions of higher education to serve 
students and ensure learning continues during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
UWest received its HEERF III Grant Award Notification on May 24, 2021. UWest 
University will use no less than $234,939 of the funds received under the ARP HEERF III 
allocation to provide financial aid grants to students. 

As of the date of reporting, June 30, 2021, UWest is still developing its strategy for 
distributing HEERF III funds. The total amount of the HEERF III Student Grants that has 
been distributed is $0. The Total number of students who have received a HEERF III 
Student Grant is 0.  


